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Head Coach, Tri-Campus Development League 
St. George Campus  

 
 

The University of Toronto’s Tri-Campus Development League is seeking a candidate to fill the volunteer position of 
Head Coach for the Tri-Campus Men’s Volleyball program. 
 
This coaching position falls under the Tri-Campus sport model at the University of Toronto and operates from 
September to the Championships in March annually. The Men’s Volleyball Coach will report to the Manager, Tri-
Campus Sport and will be required to attend three mandatory coaching meetings throughout the duration of the 
season: Pre-Season Coaches Orientation (September),  Coaches Mid-Season Meeting (January), and the Coaches 
Season-in-Review/Feedback Meeting (March). 

 
The Development League’s Men’s Volleyball Head Coach is responsible for performing all coaching and program 
management duties consistent with the operation of a successful Development League sport program, including:   
 

- Team tryout organization  
- Team selection and adhering to compliance protocols 
- Personnel management (Assistant coach)  
- Team and individual goal setting 
- Practice planning and preparation 
- Game strategy 
- Regular contact with athletes 
- Equipment and uniform coordination with Tri-Campus administrative staff 
- Travel coordination with Tri-Campus administrative staff 
- Adhere to sport technical requirements of the Development League handbook, i.e. technical meeting, coaches 

meeting, roster forms, etc. 
 

Qualifications:  
- University degree, preferably in kinesiology or physical education or equivalent experience 
- A minimum of 2 years Men’s Volleyball coaching experience, with club, provincial, or national team 

programs 
- A valid police reference check 

 
Please send your resume/CV with a cover letter to Christopher Arnold, Manager – Tri Campus Sport via email to 
Christopher.arnold@utoronto.ca. The e-mail subject line must read: Development League Head Coach – ‘Your 
Name’. 

 
This is a volunteer position that is compensated by an honorarium.  
Interested applicants are encouraged to submit an application. 
Only individuals selected for an interview will be contacted. 
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